
NEW FULL TIME POLICE OFFICERS 

 

The New Buffalo Police Department is glad to announce the addition of two new patrol officers 

to the department. 

Officer David Burrow was sworn in by Deputy Clerk Christin Rice on March 18, 2015. Officer 

Burrow was a member of the Laramie County Sherriff’s Department in Cheyenne, Wyoming, for 

seven years. He attended the Wyoming Law Enforcement Academy in Douglas, Wyoming. His 

training as a Drug Recognition Expert through the National Highway Traffic Safety 

Administration,... a certified Field Training Officer and Bicycle Patrol training will be a great 

asset to our department. Officer Burrow grew up in Gobles, Michigan. 

Officer David Hockenhull has been a part time officer in New Buffalo since November, 2013. 

He became a full time officer on March 26, 2015. Officer Hockenhull attended the Kalamazoo 

Law Enforcement Training Center Academy in Kalamazoo, Michigan. He has been a former 

member of the Detroit and South Bend Police Departments, as well as a security officer at Four 

Winds Casino. He has been actively patrolling our community for more than a year. 

We welcome both officers to our team and look forward to their future contributions and 

involvement in our community. 

  

  

 


